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The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

     
Young Voices 

 
On Monday, 36 members of the school choir travelled to Resorts World Arena 
(previously the Genting Arena) to sing in the Young Voices concert. It was a 
fantastic experience for everyone involved, singing with stars of the past, the 
present and the future.  
 
180 schools took part and sang alongside Beau Dermott (she got the golden 
buzzer in Britain’s Got Talent in 2016), Sharlene Hector (lead singer of 
Basement Jaxx and backing vocalist for Emile Sandé and Michael Bublé 
amongst others) and Tony Hadley (ex-lead singer of 80’s band Spandau Ballet).  
 
After nearly three hours of rehearsal the mass choir were ready to perform to 
family and friends. The concert lasted two hours and the audience were 
entertained by the singers and the dancers “Urban Strides” and they even had 
to join in with some dance moves. Everyone had a wonderful time.  
 
The icing on the cake was when our coach driver said that we were the most 
polite, well behaved school he had ever driven. He was amazed that every 
child thanked him when they got off the coach. We weren’t surprised because 
we know how we can always depend upon Coppice children to give a great 
impression.  
 
Well done to all the choir and a special thank you to Ms Croft who has been 
teaching the choir the songs for months in the run up to their wonderful night. 
     
 

   

   

 
RB- Myah E 

RT- Henry G 
RD- Mrs Bird! 
1A- Josh R 
1H- Isaac T 
1J- Jamie W 
2CA- Carter W 
2A- Ava J 
2K- James B 
3M- Jessica T 
3P- Samuel C 
4AW- Kian 
4VW- Poppie R 
4B- Frazer T 
5AD- Jack F 
5L- Abigail W 
6L- Ayesha R 
6G- Sophia T 
 
 
 
 
 

The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Fairness”. 

Star of the week 

 

 
Week ending 25.01.19 
 
First- Owls 159 
Second- Eagles 143 
Third- Falcons 141 
Fourth – Hawks 139  

Team Points 

Assembly theme 



 
 

. 
Highest Weekly Attendance w/b 14.1.19 
 
Congratulations to RB (98.4%) and 4AW (a fantastic 100%) for 
having the highest weekly attendance in KS1 and KS2 respectively. 
 
Punctuality Award:   KS1: RT and 2A  
                                     KS2:  4AW and 5J 
 
 
 

 

              
            

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery are currently in need of role play items for their home corner areas. If you have anything that you 
no longer need and would be willing to donate they would be incredibly grateful! Items such as small arm 
chairs/ tub chairs for the children to sit in, play ironing boards and irons, play toasters, play washing 
machines/dishwashers etc. If you have anything that you may be willing to donate please let Nursery or 
the office know. Thank you in advance!  
 
 
 
 
 
Did you or any members of your family get a new mobile phone for Christmas? If so, have you updated the 
school office with your new contact numbers? It is crucial that we can get hold of parents and contacts in 
the event of emergency or illness. Also, if you move house please complete a new details form, available 
from the office. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
 
 

% attendance 1.9.18-18.1.19 

RD  96.8 RT 94.7 RB 96.8 

1H 95.3 1A 96.8 1J 97.4 

2K 97.7 2CA 97.9 2A 97.7 

3C 96.0 3M 96.8 3P 95.5 

4VW 97.5 4B 95.8 4AW 98.4 

5J 97.6 5AD 94.9 5L 95.7 

6L 97.5 6G 94.9 Whole 
school 
96.6% 

Our Website Links 

 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd January -Year 6 children visited Birmingham’s Think Tank.  
Friday 25th January - Year 5 and 6 girls’ sports hall athletics at Arrow Vale School. We will let you know the 
results next week. 
 
 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

This week at The Coppice 

Can you help Nursery? 

Contact details 
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